
TECHNICAL BULLETIN 019
Date: November 30, 1999

Subject: New G8 and G20 Wire Holders

Effective: January 3, 2000

An improved Wire Holder Assembly (G20559BA) for all G8 and G20
Stitcher heads has been developed and will be standard beginning
January of 2000.  This improved Wire Holder uses a Hook Pivot Pin
(G20255) instead of a Driver Retaining Screw (G20153) to secure the
Wire Hook (G20252).

The new Wire Holder has been redesigned to accommodate the Pivot Pin.
This Pivot Pin may not be used on exisitng Wire Holders, but replacement
Pins are sold separately for the new Wire Holder.  The Retaining Screw,
currently used, will still be available for those with the original Wire Holder
Assembly.

Refer to the following diagram and 
part numbers when ordering
replacement parts for your 
G8 Wire Holders.

G20255 - Hook Pivot Pin
G20559BA - Wire Holder Asy, 1/2
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